
 

 

 
 
 

President's Office 
 
 
 
August 31, 2020 
 
To the entire university community: 
 
Today marks the beginning of a new academic cycle at Albizu University. Although current 
circumstances do not allow us all to congregate in the same space, we are united by the hope and 
desire to have a productive and, above all, healthy semester. 
 
The start of academic work at our Institution fills me with great satisfaction and pride. Our community 
has worked hard over the past months to address multiple challenges, and today those challenges 
have made us stronger. We begin the academic year with new skills and abilities that allow us to 
continue our academic offering remotely.  
 
To our incoming students and those returning to continue their studies, I urge you to stay focused and 
committed to your respective curriculums and professional development. Our society needs capable 
and sensitive leaders and professionals in the face of today’s human, social and cultural realities. . You 
are the future and Albizu University is ready to be the vehicle that will accompany you on your journey. 
Welcome to all! 
 
We have no control over natural disasters or pandemics that come our way, but we can control how we 
overcome the obstacles they create and grow in the face of difficulties. 
 
Cordially,  
 
 
 
José Pons Madera, PhD  
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


